
Dear Parents

Mother's Day
First and foremost, Mother's Day is fast approaching—a time to honour the incredible women in
our lives whose love and support know no bounds. Whether it's a biological mother, a stepmother,
an adoptive mother, or any special friend who has touched our hearts, we invite you to join us in
celebrating these extraordinary individuals on Friday 10th May for Breakfast from 8am. Let’s take a
moment to express our gratitude for their unwavering guidance, nurturing care, and boundless love.
Our Parents Association organised a Mother's Day Stall which was today along with our annual
Mother's Day Raffle.

School Photos: Capturing Cherished Memories
In the midst of our academic journey, we pause to capture timeless moments with our annual
school photos. These snapshots not only freeze time but also serve as cherished keepsakes,
reflecting the growth, camaraderie, and vibrant spirit of our school community. We encourage all
students to smile brightly and make memories that will last a lifetime during our upcoming photo
sessions on Monday 13th May. Please ensure your child has a red jumper for these photos.

Education Week: Spotlight on STEM
Education is the cornerstone of progress, empowerment, and transformation. As we celebrate
Education Week next week, we reaffirm our commitment to providing quality education that
nurtures curiosity, fosters creativity, and cultivates a love for lifelong learning. We invite all
Grandparents to join us on Tuesday 14th May, see below for further information.

Grandparents Open Morning
Last but certainly not least, we eagerly anticipate Grandparents Open Morning on Tuesday 14th
May 26th—a special occasion to honour the wisdom, love, and legacy of our grandparents.
Whether near or far, let us express our appreciation for their invaluable presence in our lives,
enriching us with stories of the past, imparting timeless wisdom, and showering us with



unconditional love. We invite grandparents to join us for the morning from 8:45am-10:00am with
laughter, love, and cherished memories as we celebrate their remarkable influence on our lives.

Mother's Day Raffle -
Thank you for all of the donations - as mentioned earlier our Parents Association have organised
another great raffle to be drawn at the Mother's Day Breakfast. Tickets are now sold out.

Yr5/6 Beechworth Excursion
Our Year 5/6 students are off on their major excursion to Beechworth next Thursday 23rd May. This
is a great experience and links to their unit of study.

First Aid Reminder
As we move into the colder months, we would really appreciate your help with sick children at
school. Whilst we are keeping up our hygiene practices of hand washing and sanitising, we ask
that you please keep your child at home if they are unwell with any cold, flu or covid symptoms.
For all diarrhoeal illnesses, children are required to be excluded from school until there has not
been vomiting or a loose bowel motion for 24 hours. Please report illnesses to the school: This
way we can keep an eye on students or classrooms who may also be exposed. It's nearly
impossible to prevent your child from catching viruses, but you can keep your child’s immune
system in good shape with a balanced diet and plenty of sleep.

Take Care,
Mr B

Calendar - upcoming dates
Thursday 9th May - Mother's Day Stall
Friday 10th May - Mother's Day Breakfast
Monday 13th May - School Photos
Monday 13th to Friday 17th May - Education Week - Spotlight on STEM
Tuesday 14th May - Special Persons Morning 9-10am
Thursday 23rd May - Year 5/6 Beechworth Excursion
Sunday 26th May - National Sorry Day
Wednesday 29th May - 2025 Foundation Tour 10am

MOTHER'S DAY

Stall
Our Parents Association organised our Mother's Day stall for today, which was a huge success. We
would like to thank them for all of the time and effort they put into this event to make the day run
smoothly. A big thank you for all of the volunteers who helped today too. It helps us out a lot and
we are so grateful for your time.

Breaky
To celebrate Mother's Day, we will be hosting a Mother's Day breakfast at the school stadium on
Friday 10th May; 8am-8:30am. Please BYO plates, bowls, spoons, and cups.

There will be a coffee van available.
Our Mother's Day raffle will be drawn at the time of the event.



SCHOOL PHOTOS

School Photo Portal is now available to open on your COMPASS app
Go to the More tab down the bottom and you will scroll and find Photo Ordering.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call the office on 58211 944

If you are absent on photo day - 13th May - MSP have offered;
Parents who know they will have absent students on the 13th May are welcome to go to
Mooroopna Primary school on Wednesday 15th of May. Parents will need to attend between 8:30
and 9:00 am. They will then have their portraits included in the portrait section of their class
photo.





BUNNINGS BBQ - Volunteers Needed!

We will be hosting the Bunnings BBQ on Sunday 2nd June between 1pm-4pm.
We are currently seeking volunteers to assist us on the day, so please notify the office if you are
able to assist us.
A roster will be drawn up closer to the date with time slots etc so please keep an eye out.

We are currently raising money to update our school playgrounds so please come along, say hi and
show your support on the day!



EQ Award Winners

The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 26th
April and Friday 3rd May.











Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.



Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School Office.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Guthrie Street Primary School
Please contact the office if you have any queries. You can also
follow us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps
Email: guthrie.streeet.ps.shepparton@education.vic.gov.au
Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au
Location: 33-69 Guthrie Street, Shepparton VIC, Australia

Phone: (03) 58211944
Facebook: facebook.com/guthriestreetps
Twitter: @guthriestps
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